
Hello Principals,

We hope you have had exposure to enhanced fine arts experiences through HRA this year, as
we strive to improve and provide quality, equitable, barrier free access to our programming for
each student in HRCE through our partnership with HRM and Supplementary Funding.

HRA has been making plans to bring more HRA programming in 2024-25. This will include
sending out some more information before the end of June on how to access programming in
facets of our services including Pottery and Glass Labs, Music Therapy, Regional Specialists,
Circus, Tech, support for school productions and so much more.

We are asking that you put the announcement below in your newsletters or on your websites.
Families will be able to access and enroll for free music programming for their children though
our Registration Page starting on Thursday, May 30th.
Strings: If your school has strings, the strings teachers will also be promoting registration and
giving parents instructions on what their students will sign up for.

Thank you for any support you have given HRA programming this year and we look forward to
serving you in 2024-25!

Yours sincerely,

Melanie Ross Breen
Principal
Halifax Regional Arts

HRA Registration goes live on Thursday May 30th!

Please check the HRA website to access free music programming for students
interested in Band, Choir, or Strings. Auditioned ensembles will have details
embedded in the Registration Page and on the website pertaining to the activity.

Access the Registration Page through our website:



https://hra.hrce.ca/

Additional information:

Band Plus:
https://sites.google.com/gnspes.ca/hrabandplus/home

Choral:
https://sites.google.com/gnspes.ca/hra-choral-23-24/home

Strings:
https://sites.google.com/gnspes.ca/hrastrings
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